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THANK-YOU for the MEDICO-LEGAL LECTURE

Dear Pieter Swanepoel

On behalf of all those that attended your lecture this morning (and all those that now wished
they were there) — a BIG THANK-YOU | An ethical lecture for medical staff is always something in
short supply and today you gave us an insight into informed consent and diagnosis disclosure in
a manner that most of us have not heard before. Advocates and medics meet rarely — and
when they do the circumstances may not be the most favourable — so again thank-you for your
insight and appreciation of the medical view of the law. You added insight into our limited
knowledge of Medical Law by, among other things, explaining the four major areas of Law
applicable fo Medicine. Many thanks too, for fielding questions with such an air of confidence
that added greatly to your credibility.

We look forward to having you for many more sessions in the future.

Kind Regorg§/**
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Greg Noel
25 Oct. 11
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